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To the legislatures of the State of Oregon; 

 

I would like to state opposition to both changing the control from counties to state of 

property tax revenue. This is an attempt to consolidate control revenues into the 

densely populated portions of the state. This creates an imbalance in the use of 

property tax revenue into the areas of the state who already have extremely high 

quantities of real estate and tax revenue. This imbalance will pull the money into 

programs that are not equitable for the rural populations.  

Furthermore, the hyper over inflated pricing on real estate in Oregon is creating 

unrealistic and non sustainable tax burden on the working class and senior property 

owners. NO to this poorly thought out bill. Thank you.  


